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Dear Sir/ Madam,

My wife and I would like to voice our objections to WBC proposed afore stated Urban
extension, based on the following issues :

* There is no justification based upon the predicted growth.
* Increase in traffic through an already traffic congested Stockton Heath, also affecting air
pollution levels that are apparently approaching WHO recommended maximum.
* Loss of Green Belt land that is high landscape and agricultural value, that is being
sacrificed for the sake of an over-ambitious Plan.
* Inadequate new road network and supporting infrastructure. Whilst the Council
acknowledges the need, including but not limited to: Schools, Medical Centres, Dentists
and Leisure Centres, there is no guarantee when they will go in?
In conclusion we don’t have the capacity for this proposed number of new homes,
vehicles, road networks, infrastructure etc, etc, etc.

As long standing residents of Grappenhall and Appleton, we strongly object to the
proposal, as stated.
Regards
Mr and Mrs R. Martin




